
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR TOWN MEETING

OF THE LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL

August 25, 1987

The regular meeting of the Lake Lure Town Council was called to order

at 7:30 p. m. in the Community Center on August 25, 1987.

Those present were: Mayor Charles F. Hicks, Commissioners Karr
Michelon , Price and Wildman and Town Attorney Chris Callahan.

Commissioner Karr moved, seconded by Commissioner Wildman to dispense
with the reading of the minutes. The motion passed with a unanimous vote.

The first subject to be introduced was the dispute
Barber and Mr. Donald Godehn regarding the location of the
Mr. Godehn ' s attorney, Mr. James Creekman, appealed to the
Mr. Barber remove his boathouse from its present location.
discussion, no action was taken by the Council.

between John
Barber boathouse.
council to have
After a lengthy

Col. Dick Weaver was next on the agenda. He presented
a home owners survey he had conducted and a letter stating his
the fire protection in Lake Lure.

to the Council
concern about

After a discussion concerning the status of fire protection in Lake
Commissioner Michelon moved, seconded by Commissioner Karr to set up a
committee consisting of the fire chiefs of the four fire departments that
service Lake Lure and geographically diverse citizens of Lake Lure to study
and evaluate the four fire departments.

Lure,

Areas to be evaluated are:

1. Training schedules
2. Financial status
3. Personnel
4. Equipment
5. Response time
6. The effect on insurance ratings.

The motion passed with a vote unanimously in favor.

further
Commissioner Price moved, seconded
discussion of the fire department.

by Commissioner Karr to table
Motion passed with a unanimous vote.

Other areas discussed were the proposal
in certain coves, the status of the dredging of
of the lake. There was no action taken.

to install liquid sewer lines
the lake and the Lure Woods silting
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Commissioner Michelon moved, seconded by Commissioner Karr to
enter into an executive session to consult with an attorney.

Motion was made seconded and unanimously approved to return to
regular session.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Mayor Charles F. Hicks
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